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Dear Basketball Parents/Guardians, 
CONGRATULATIONS!! We would like to congratulate you for your daughter’s selection to the Virginia Flights Basketball team, which is programmed to give all interested youth an opportunity to develop fundamental skills and an understanding of the game, to promote sportsmanship, strong character, values, respect, and above all, aim beyond the scoreboard. 
We require our players to submit their report card each quarter to hold them accountable for success on and off the court and to emphasize that school is their number one priority. Also, your daughter will be required to participate in community service events. We have every intention to help your daughter become a better basketball player, a better student and – most of all – a better person. 
All in all, our goal is the same as yours: we want to see your daughter continue to develop and be successful. Everything we do in this program – practice, fundraising, and community service – is with the intention to improve the quality of the team, both as a whole and the individuals involved. 
If you have any questions or concerns throughout the season, please first contact the coaches. You can also email virginiaflights@gmail.com. We are looking forward to a great season on and off the court, and we’re thrilled that you are going to be a part of it! GO FLIGHTS!! 
Thank you, 
Peter Katranides,
President/Head Coach
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